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19th March 2019
Dear Parent/Carer, 
We would like to remind you of the dates in which the Year 6 SATs will take place. The table below outlines the dates of each test. 
	Monday 13th May
	Tuesday 14th May
	Wednesday 15th May
	Thursday 16th May

	Grammar & Spelling test
	Reading test
	Maths

(Arithmetic & Reasoning)
	Maths

(Reasoning)


We would like to remind parents/carers about the importance of children attending school each day. If children are not in school, they are missing out on vital learning needed for the KS2 SATs. 

With this letter, we have sent a revision guide for maths (we have previously sent one of these for the grammar test) and a range of SATs papers (including answers) for children to use at home. When your child is ready for some more papers, they can come and ask for some or feel free to send a note in with them. 

From Monday 25th March, we will be running morning maths booster sessions to help the children in the run up to SATs. These will be run by Mrs Coulson and Mrs Courtney and will start at 8am. Please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 21st March. 

If you have any questions regarding SATs, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards

Mrs Ullah


Miss Lister
Morning SATs Boosters – Starting on Monday 25th March - 8am

Child’s name: ___________________________________

Class: _____________

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend morning boosters starting from Monday 25th March 2019. 

Signed: _________________________




Date: ______________

Blackgates Primary Academy ( Smithy Lane ( Tingley ( Wakefield ( WF3 1QQ


Tel 0113 8878155    Fax 0113 2597073


Principal Mrs Julie Coulson


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@blackgates.org.uk" �info@blackgates.org.uk�


Website: www.blackgates.org.uk











